
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 

For Immediate Release  

April 21, 2025 

 

For More Information:  

City Treasurer’s Office / 906-228-0475 

 

THE LDFA MEETING SCHEDULED FOR APRIL 21 HAS BEEN CANCELED 

 

The Local Development Finance Authority meeting scheduled for Monday, April 21 has 

been canceled due to lack of quorum.  
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